
__________________________            __________________________

 
 

909 Capability Drive, Suite 2100  /  Raleigh, NC 27606  O (919)-716-6398   F (919) 832-2696   E info@ncgreenpower.org 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit  ncgreenpower.org 

 

 

August 22, 2018 

 

 
Martha Lynn Jarvis 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC  27699-4325 

 
 

RE:  NCUC Docket No. E-100 Sub 90,  
NC GreenPower Board Appointments 

 
 
Dear Ms. Jarvis: 
 
Per the approved program plan for NC GreenPower, NC GreenPower requests that the 
North Carolina Utilities Commission (NCUC) begins to accept nominations to appoint two 
Director seats for the NC GreenPower Board of Directors whose terms are set to expire 
September 30, 2018.  The appointment term for each seat will be for three years, or 
through September 2021.  Listed below are the individuals and their respective seats that 
expire in September:  
 

Chris Larsen  Green Power Technology (Solar/Wind) 
Beth Ritter   Consumer/Environmental Advocacy 

 
In order for individuals to have sufficient time to nominate themselves or others to be 
considered for appointment, and for the NCUC to make timely new appointments or 
reappointments, it is our hope that the nomination period will be open through Friday, 
September 21, 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Victoria McCann 
Vice President 


